From: Rob Hall

To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Don"t remove the parking spots on N Baldwin near East Johnson intersection
Date: Saturday, September 16, 2023 7:22:05 AM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

I am the owner of the rental property at 1247 E. Johnson Street. I am sending this note to you
on behalf of my tenants who utilize parking in those spots on almost a daily basis. They have
asked that these 6 parking spots do not get removed. They are indicating that parking
anywhere near that corner is already very difficult for them as they work night shifts.
Removing 6 more spots would make it worse. There is already not enough parking available
on E. Johnson.

I also utilize those parking spots when I need to do maintenance at my building because there
isn’t enough room to park on E. Johnson near my building.

Please reconsider your plan to remove those parking spots.

Robert Hall
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